21 April 2015

Have Your Say:
The Home Care Employee Protections
Survey closes on Friday

Have you had a say in your Employee
Protections?

The PSA wants to ensure all members’ views and
concerns are properly heard. Please take five
minutes to complete the following short survey.
https:/lwww.surveymonkey.com/r/8ZWGZVQ
The survey closes on Friday, 24 April 2015.

es will consider the next steps in the
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Loretta Wilson, South Eastern Sydney District
email: loretta.wilson@facs.nsw.gov.au

Sue Kiernan, Hunter/New England District
email: susan.kiernan@facs.nsw.gov.au

Diana Waterton, Aboriginal Home Care
email: diana.waterton@facs.nsw.gov.au

Susan Workum, North Sydney District
email: susan.workum@facs..nsw.gov.au

There are still a number of vacancies on the Home
Care Departmental Committee (DC) and they are:
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lllawarra Shoalhaven District
Nepean Blue Mountains District
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